
Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club

General Membership Mee�ng November 4, 2020

Board of Directors:

President, Joel Bahl KQ0J                            Program Director, Jim Key KI4TMX 

Vice President, Rick Sochon N1OV            Emergency Coordinator, Rick Sochon N1OV

Treasurer, Richard Hillyer W2WRH           Sta+on Trustee, Bob Goldberg WA4M

Secretary, Judy Wozniak K4WOZ

Joel Bahl, President, called the mee+ng to order at 2:00 PM.

Joel welcomed the members who were present.  He spoke about the elec+on that takes place 

at our annual mee+ng in December.  The club is looking for volunteers for the two open 

posi+ons, Treasurer and Program Director.

Joel reported that all equipment in the radio room is in working order.  He stated that the sun 

spots and propaga+on were good.

Joel asked the members present if they had any ideas for outside the CA social events, such as 

the recent fishing trip a few of the members went on.  If any member has an idea please 

contact Joel.

Treasure Report:  Dick reported the Treasury Balance is $3,140.07 and with the $127.50 

collected dues, at the mee+ng, the total is now $3,267.57.

New Business:   Mr. Rick Sochon N1OV, Emergency Coordinator, stated that because of COVID-

19 the club has been unable to conduct emergency prac+ces.  He reminded everyone that the 

path of Tropical Depression Eta is uncertain so check your equipment and charge your 

ba@eries.

Mr. Doug Gatchell K4DGG stated that on the KPARC web page you can listen to amateur radio 

Live Stream.

Mr. Bob Goldberg WA4M men+oned that there is a Hamfest and to contact him for further 

informa+on.  

Mr. Goldberg is conduc+ng an Amateur Radio Tes+ng Session on Saturday, November 7, 2020 

at 10:00 AM at the SCCARC room.  The Technician, General, and Extra exams will all be offered 

to anyone interested in upgrading or obtaining a license.

Mr. Sco@ Heims KG4WBV spoke about his upcoming charity event to be held at GunCraD 

shoo+ng range, in Ruskin, this Saturday November 7, 2020 at 11:00AM.  Please call him at 727-

504-2328 for further informa+on.

The Annual Mee+ng will be held on Wednesday, December 2, 2020 in the Florida Room at 2 

PM.

Thank you to the 17 members and guest Ms. Be@y Dufresne for a@ending this month’s mee+ng

Mee+ng closed at 2:30 PM

   


